
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Campbell’s Soup has decided to phase out their Labels for Education 

(LFE) collection program starting September 2016. We still have an 

opportunity to cash in our labels for money. We are asking everyone 

to send in any LFE labels you have by April 15, 2016.   

Any student that sends in five or more labels will receive one dress 

down pass. All passes will be sent out the end of April. 

If you have any questions please contact Tina Catapano at (732)671-

2448. 

 


